
 

 

 

Idaho British Car Club 

Summer Tour June 17-20, 2025 

Redmond, Oregon 

Registration is Open! 

 
 

 

The Idaho British Car Club (IBCC) is delighted to announce its Summer Tour to 
Redmond, Oregon, scheduled for June 17-20, 2025. This event promises to be a 
memorable journey filled with scenic drives, camaraderie, and an impressive 
display of classic British restorations and daily drivers. Enthusiasts will gather to 
showcase their vehicles, exchange stories, and enjoy the breathtaking 
landscapes of the Pacific Northwest. 

Participants will embark on a journey that begins in Idaho and other points, 
traversing picturesque routes that highlight the region's natural beauty before 
arriving in the charming town of Redmond. The tour will include various activities 
such as organized drives, a car show, and social gatherings, providing ample 
opportunities for members to connect and celebrate their shared passion for 
British cars. First car registration for $45, register a second car for $10. 
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